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17 SCHOOL ROAD • ANDOVER, CT 06232 

 
 

 
 

To:  Hebron Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

   

From:  Joseph Wagner, Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agent, Town of 

Andover 

Date:   July 5, 2023  

Subject:  Notification of Pending Wetlands Permit Application within 500 feet of 

Hebron town line, in accordance with section 8.2 of the town of 

Andover’s Wetlands Regulations.  

 

The Duly Authorized Agent of the Andover Inland Wetlands and Watercourses 

Commission RECEIVED the following application on July 3, 2023: 

 

 Permit Application IWWC 23-07: William Nolette, 760 East Street- 

Relocation of pond outlet and partial relocation and excavation of 

intermittent watercourse, which drains pond into tributary of Burnap 

Brook.  (Property is within 500 feet of the Hebron Town Line).  

Application materials are available for viewing here: 

o https://www.andoverconnecticut.org/inland-wetlands-

and-watercourses-commission/pages/applications-

submittedpending 

 

 Questions:  

If you have any questions regarding the above notice, please contact the Andover 

Wetlands Agent at 860-742-7305 or email wetlands@andoverct.org, or 

buildingadmin@andoverct.org      

mailto:wetlands@andoverct.org

